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Téna koe-
Request for information 2024-063

| refer to your request for information dated 08 April 2024, which was received by Greater
Wellington Regional Council (Greater Wellington) on 08 April 2024. You have requested the
following:

“Could | please submit an Official Information Act request in regards to your train fleet.

I would like to request a fleet list of all of your FP/FT Class "Matangi" trains. This should include the
number of each train. Each train has a four digit unit number identifying that particular EMU.

Additionally if you still hold it could i please request the same for your old withdrawn DM/D Class
and EM/ET Class trains that you used to operate too.”

Greater Wellington’s response follows:

Please see Attachment 1 for the fleet lists for the Matangi, EM/ET and DM/D trains with
corresponding unit numbers.

If you have any concerns with the decision(s) referred to in this letter, you have the right to request
aninvestigation and review by the Ombudsman under section 27(3) of the Local Government Official
Information and Meetings Act 1987.

Wellington office Upper Hutt Masterton office 0800 496 734
PO Box 11646 PO Box 40847 PO Box 41 www.gw.govt.nz

Manners St, Wellington 6142 1056 Fergusson Drive Masterton 5840 info@gw.govt.nz




Please note that it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official information requests
where possible. Our response to your request will be published shortly on Greater Wellington’s
website with your personal information removed.

Naku iti noa, na

Samantha Gain
Kaiwhakahaere Matua Waka-a-atea | Group Manager Metlink
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